
Hi Year 4, I hope you are all well and enjoying your time at home. It has been lovely to see 
some of your lockdown stories this week, you certainly all look very busy and are doing lots 
of learning, exercise and creating and making. Keep up the great work, you are all amazing! 

 

 

                                                                                                                                   

Thank you Holly for your book recommendation, ‘Murder 

most unladylike’ by Robin Stevens. Holly says “It's a murder 

mystery set in a boarding school. Two friends Daisy Wells 

and Hazel Wong are Investigating the suspicious death of 

Miss Bell,” It Sounds very tense and exciting Holly! 

 

Next week is Mental Health Awareness Week, the theme is ‘kindness’ 

Below are some lovely acts of kindness that you could carry out over the week. 

 

Have a lovely Weekend children and be extra kind, Love from Mrs Mahoney xx 



  

  


